
Drivers License Suspension FAQ's
I just got a notice that Child Support Services is going to suspend my driver's license. How 
do I stop that from happening? 
 
Contact the local county child support professional handling your case to discuss payment or a 
payment plan if needed.  If you do not know the local county child support professional handling 
your case, call the State Enforcement Unit at 303-866-4302.

Why did Child Support Services suspend my driver's license in Colorado? 
 
Child Support Services requested Colorado Department of Motor Vehicles suspend your driving 
privileges because child support payments have not been made in full every month. 

How can I get my driving privileges back? 
 
 There are three ways to have your child support suspension released: 

You must comply with the criteria outlined in the notice sent to you. Please locate your notice 
and call the county child support professional with any questions you may have. If you do not 
have the notice, call the State Enforcement Unit at 303-866-4302.                                                  
                                        
Pay the total balance due on your case, once the balance  is $0.00, your child support 
suspension will be released.                                                                                                            
                                                                      
If your case is closed your child support suspension will be released.

 

I paid my support and the county has issued a Notice of Compliance. Now what do I do? 
 
You must contact the Colorado Division of Motor Vehicles at 303-205-5613 to reinstate your 
driving privileges. 
 
I don't have a driver's license in Colorado, how can you suspend it? 
 
It is the privilege to drive that is suspended, not the physical license. 
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